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Rainbows February Newsletter
The Rainbows are having a wonderful time this winter.  We are getting to play outside a little, but we are enjoying having fun dancing, running, jumping, playing with a parachute and playing ball.  We love dancing  with our bean bags and our Frog  friend.

We are going to start off the month by learning about Valentine's Day.  We are going to paint large hearts on the easel and stuff them full of newspaper.  They will look like heart pillows.   We are enjoying working on our shapes and winter animals! 
We have been learning how to recognize our own name. We even enjoy writing our letter on our white boards. We will not be going for perfection, just recognition of letters.
We have been talking to the children about treating everyone with kindness. They have been very caring towards the children in the classroom. We will be discussing a beautiful story that will help the kindness message along called the Good Samaritan. We can’t wait for that story.
We are looking forward to our Valentine Day party, we are so lucky to have great room parents.  Our parties are always so much fun; of course we love the snacks.

We will also have conferences on  Thursday February 21st, (T/R class) and Friday February 22nd ( M/W/F class) please sign up  for a time, the sheet will be located on the bulletin board the week of February 13th. 
Enjoy the cold nights, snuggle up and read a good book, spring will be here soon.

Dates to remember:
Feb 13th: Valentine's Day Party [image: image2.png]


for T/R Rainbows
Feb 14th: Valentine’s Day Party [image: image3.png]


 for M/W/F Rainbows
Feb 15th: no school

Feb 18th: no school
Feb 21st: T/R  conferences

Feb 22nd: M/W/F  conferences

Feb 25th: NO Lunch Buddies-Staff Meeting 
